
HOUSING NEEDS / 
HOUSING STRATEGIES 

The Town of Easton is preparing an affordable housing plan as required by 
State law and is seeking community input on: 
 housing needs in Easton, and
 possible housing strategies for the future.

Thursday, February 10, 2022 
6:00 to 7:30 PM  

Two options available! 

IN-PERSON 
Live Q&A / Comments 

Samuel Staples Elementary School - Cafetorium 
515 Morehouse Road

VIRTUAL
Facebook Live 

https://www.facebook.com/events/335160228479578/ 
Email comments prior to meeting to ahc@eastonct.gov

Tell us what you think! 

amylynn
Cross-Out


